
U.S. 70 Improvements James City
STIP Project Nos. U-5713 & R-5777A&B

Craven County

VISIT OUR WEBSITE & SIGN-UP FOR UPDATES
NCDOT.GOV/JAMESCITY

EMAIL US
US70-JAMESCITY@PUBLICINPUT.COM

CALL US
1-855-925-2801 | Enter code 7872

FOLLOW US
@NCDOT @NCDOT_Scoast 

FIND LANE CLOSURES AND TRAFFIC INFO
DRIVENC.GOV

Aquellas personas que no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, hablar o entender inglés, podrían recibir servicios 
de interpretación si los solicitan antes de la reunión llamando al 1-800-481-6494.

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

VISIT OUR OFFICE (BY APPOINTMENT)
118B Market St, New Bern

TRAFFIC ALERT

The N.C. Department of Transportation will temporarily close a portion of E. Thurman 
Road between U.S. 70 and Sweet Bay Drive starting Thursday night, Oct. 6, at 10 p.m. 
until Friday morning, Oct. 7, at 6 a.m. The maps on the back side of this flier shows the 
location of the road closure and detours for travelers using E. Thurman between U.S. 70 
and Old Cherry Point Road. This work is part of the U.S. 70 Improvements in James 
City Project.

This closure is necessary to accommodate sewer and water line installation. Temporary 
signs will be in place to alert motorists of the road closure and the detour route. 

Motorists are reminded to reduce speeds and be attentive as they drive through the 
work zone. For more information about the project, please see the contact information 
listed below. 

This alert was sent on Wednesday, Oct. 5, 2022. 






